
 Weekly Bulletin no.70 

Friday 17th July 2024 

We’ve reached our last full week of this term and what a        

wonderful term and a wonderful academic year it has been! 

School will finish for Summer on Tuesday at the normal time. 

This week, Year 6 enjoyed their leavers’ celebrations. 

They’ve all been an absolute pleasure to teach and we wish 

them so much luck in their next chapter at High School. We are 

so excited to meet our new children in September and for all      

children to meet their new teachers. We hope you all have an 

amazing break. We will be welcoming children back on       

Wednesday 4th September 2024 and we will see some of you 

at our HAF Summer Activities!  

Please note there is no Home Hub on the last day of term.  



Well done to this week’s            

attendance winners  

Fox Class 
Who have won with 

98.2% attendance this 

week. They have been 

rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor 

UNIFORM ORDERS  

We will have a pop-up 

Uniform Shop at school 

over the summer.     

Payments will be card 

only or you can collect 

orders made via our 

Uniform Shop. More    

information to follow.  

Any outstanding free 

Pupil Premium orders 

will also be ready for 

when we come back in 

September.  

 








